
 

 

Media Statement 

 

 

We have received enquiries regarding a nurse recruitment drive in Philippines by Raffles. 

We would like to clarify that Raffles Hospital and Raffles Medical Group are not involved in 

any nurse recruitment drive in the Philippines currently.  

 

Jobseekers are encouraged to apply for positions directly with us either at 

raffleshospital@rafflesmedical.com or rmg_hr@rafflesmedical.com. More information on 

available positions can be found on our website, 

http://www.rafflesmedicalgroup.com/career-with-raffles-medical-group.aspx.   
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